
SCENSUS MEETING MINUTES -  Tues 2nd Nov 6.30 pm 

 

Present – Cllrs J. Palmer, M. Wilson, P. Collins + V. Matthews & M. Pratt 

1. Welcome  

2. Commemorative Bulb Planting for Tim Edwards – MW to source Bark to mulch over bulb 

area on Village Green. PC also suggested that SCEnSus consider whether we could start a 

“Commemorative Wall” with perhaps slate memorials. MW will also add to Thanks & 

Recognition Register on the Website. 

3. Commemorative Tree for Tim Edwards – MP to get back to parishioner and accept offer of 

tree, and suggest a flowering cherry tree for planting behind bulb area on the slope. 

4. Additional Recycling Litter Bin for Parish – offer of Cllr Coleman to fund it by 50% - 

following comments from parishioners at the Open Meeting and subsequently it was decided 

that SCEnSus would advise SCPC not to purchase additional litter bins at the current time. 

MP to write to Thank Cllr Coleman for his offer. 

5. SCEnSus taking on the Plant Stall in the Square. – Email from CC re it detracting from 

heritage of Church House. – it was decided that the Plant Stall would be removed for the 

winter and stored by PC and relaunched in the spring. Location to be decided. 

6. Children in Need Footpath Ramble – Nov 13th. – DBP asked that councillors try and bring 6 

friends with them on this ramble. PC to ask VHall if they will do the refreshments for this 

event. SCEnSus budget will pay for tea, coffee etc and then ask for donations to go to 

Children in Need. 

7. Up-date of SCEnSus Plan to include initiatives set by DCC and WDBC plans, but that are 

practicable for SC. – MP to publish this via FB, Website and emails and ask for public 

comments. It was agreed that Solar panels for the Public Toilets should become a priority. 

8. SCENSus response / contribution to ‘The Queen’s Green Canopy’ … ‘a unique tree planting 
initiative to mark HM’s Platinum Jubilee’, (Oct ‘21 to March ‘22 then Oct to Dec 2022). – 
SCEnSus to send out another appeal to landowners who may have land to plant trees. Great 
incentives at the moment for planting more trees, but in big numbers. Still awaiting a response 
from Clerk’s submission to Woodland Trust questionnaire. 

9. December – Seasonal Suggestion – agreed with minor tweaks. Thank you Veronica. 

10. Funds currently available - £804.63 

11.  Next meeting. – Feb 1st 6.30 pm 

 


